THE CAPITOL
400 SOUTH MONROE STREET
TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32399-0800

OrricE OF THE COMMISSIONER
(850) 617-7700

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE AND CONSUMER SERVICES
CommissioNER NicoLE “Nikk1r” FRIED

July 31, 2019

VIA EMAIL (nikkiv@martin.fl.us)

Ms. Nicki van Vonno

Growth Management Department Director
2401 S.E. Monterey Road

Stuart, FL 34996

Re: DACS Docket # -- 20190624-90
Martin County CPA 19-03; CPA 19-14
Submission dated June 26, 2019

Dear Ms. Vonno:

The Florida Department of Agriculture and Consumer Services (the “Department”) received the above-
referenced proposed comprehensive plan amendment on June 24, 2019, and has reviewed it pursuant
to the provisions of Chapter 163, Florida Statutes, to address any potential adverse impacts to important
state resources or facilities related to agricultural, aquacultural, or forestry resources in Florida if the
proposed amendment(s) are adopted. Based on our review of your county’s submission, the
Department has no comment on the proposal.

If we may be of further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact me at 850-410-2282.

Sincerely,

ﬂd uéé’_(; -
Gail Lolley

Sr. Management Analyst Il
Office of Policy and Budget

cc: Florida Department of Economic Opportunity
(SLPA #: Martin County 19-01ESR)
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